
 
 
 

THE TOWN OF OCONOMOWOC 
PLAN COMMISSION MEETING 

for September 15 , 2014 
HAS BEEN CANCELLED 

 
 
 

The next regularly scheduled  
Plan Commission meeting will be 

 

October 6, 2014 
 

Town of Oconomowoc Town Hall 
W359N6812 Brown Street 

Oconomowoc, WI 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Notice posted on September 10, 2014 by Vickie Schlieve, Deputy Clerk/Treasurer. 


